
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

  

PBA VISION NIGHT 

 

GPBC is invited to PBA Vision Night, tonight, May 5th, 6-8:30pm, at 

Emmaus Baptist Church.  Worship and Vision Casting “Who Is My 

Neighbor?”, followed by a Missions and Ministry Fair (with                  

refreshments). 

 

CHILDREN’S HANDBELL CHOIR PRESENTATION 

 

The Children’s Handbell Choir will perform a Mother’s Day special,  

during service, next Sunday, May 12, 2019. 

 

CALENDAR UPDATE 

 

The Deacon Widow/Widower Banquet has been changed to May 30, 

2019 at 6:30pm instead of May 23rd. 

 

CHURCH PICNIC 

 

Our Annual Church Picnic will take place on Sunday, May 19, 2019.  

Games will begin at 4:30pm with Devotionals beginning at 5:30pm. 

Dinner will follow. 

 

SEASON OF PRAYER FOR ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONS 

 

We will be accepting donations for the “George Kissinger” offering 

fund, May 19-May 26, 2019.  Our goal this year is $1,100.00.  Won’t 

you please help us meet this goal? 

 

SPORTS CAMP HELP NEEDED!! 

 

GPBC will be hosting a Sports Camp June 17-21, 2019, from 6:00pm-

8:30pm.  We need help passing out fliers and posters in the            

community, Group Leaders, Craft Leaders, Assistants at each station, 

and Registration Table Volunteers.  If you are available to help, please 

contact Paige Belvin either by cell: 804-824-1217 or email:               

coordinator@gloptbaptist.org . 

 

 

 

  

 

WE PRAISE GOD AND THANK YOU!!! 

 

The WMU took on a new ministry this year to benefit Youth Missions. 

What appeared to be a fairly simple project of making Easter Eggs 

was a bit more challenging than we had anticipated!?!  After many 

changes to our plan we found God is always faithful, has a better plan 

and blesses our efforts, however inept. We thank you for your orders 

and support of Missions. We doubled our goal and made almost 200 

eggs and raised $1,015!!!  Glory be to God...great things HE has 

done!!! 

 

In The Grip Of God's Grace, 

Sharon  

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

There are 2 umbrellas and 2 pairs of glasses in the lost and found 

basket in the office.  If you are missing either, please check to see if 

they are yours. 
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